
From:  Sylvia Huggins  
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  16/12/2014 17:20 
Subject:  Green belt - proposed changes to green belt protection in Wootton, Oxon 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I wish to register my strong objections to the proposal to take three areas of land out of the Green Belt in Wootton.  I moved to Wootton just a 
year ago specifically because it is still a village with large open spaces including plot 10 which runs alongside the rear of my property.  The view 
from the back of my house is very special and the fields are enjoyed by many villagers and walkers.  The land also defines Wootton as a village 
and not a suburb of Abingdon.  There are many other areas of land far more suited for development. 
 
Secondly the main road running from Wootton to Abingdon is already extremely busy, very noisy and increasingly difficult to join from Home 
Close.   
 
Development on plot 10 would have a severe impact on my privacy and also seriously devalue my property.  The Vale should take the villagers 
objections very seriously and preserve its character and beauty rather than trying to destroy it. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Sylvia Huggins 
 
The Breakers, 
47, Home Close, 
Wootton 
Oxon OX13 6DD 
 
Sent from my iPad 




